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DNR COLORADO
“;' Division of Reclamation,
N Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

November 5, 2014

Kurt Carlson
Adams County
9755 Henderson Rd
Brighton, CO 80601

Re: Nyholt Pit; DRMS File No. M-1982-147
Technical Revision No. 4, TR-04
Preliminary Adequacy Review

Dear Mr. Carlson:

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) received Technical Revision No. 4 (TR-04)
for the above referenced site on October 21, 2014. The decision date for TR-04 is November 20, 2014.
DRMS has reviewed TR-04 and has the following comments:

1) DRMS did not receive the enclosed items with the Technical Revision submittal, please provided
DRMS with the design drawings, design report and the geotechnical report.

This concludes the DRMS’s preliminary adequacy review of this Technical Revision. Please remember
that the decision date for TR-04 is November 20, 2014. As previously mentioned, if you are unable to
provide satisfactory responses to any inadequacies prior to this date, it will be your responsibility to
request an extension of time to allow for continued review of this Technical Revision. If there are
still unresolved issues when the decision date arrives and no extension has been requested, the Technical
Revision will be denied.

If you need additional information please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety,
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567, extension 8131, or by
email at Tyler.ODonnell@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

"@g OBemmell
Tyler O’Donnell
Environmental Protection Specialist

cc: Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS
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